
 

 

DATES 

 

 

July  
11th KS1 to Blue Reef 
Aquarium 
Nursery beach trip 
14th New R stay and 
play 
15th Funny Hair Friday 
18th Y2 Roseland trips 
begin 
Y6 Performance 6pm 
19th Y6 Performance 
6pm  
22nd Last day of term. 
 

September 
6th First day of term 
 

October 
24th – 31st Half term 
 

November  
2nd INSET day 
 

December 
16th Last day of term 
 

January 
3rd   First day of term 
 

February 
13th – 17th Half term 
20th INSET day 
 

March 
31st Last day of term 
 

April 
18th First day of term 
 

May 
1st Bank holiday 
29th – 2nd June half 
term 
 

June  
5th INSET day 
 

July  
25th Last day of term 
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STAR LEARNERS 
This week’s Star Learners are Jack, Nanci, Scarlett, Gracie, Charlotte, Carmen, 
Byron, Summer and Hannah. Thank you for your commitment and 
determination to be successful learners. 
 

ST AUSTELL LEARNING COMMUNITY AWARDS 
It was a pleasure to attend the awards ceremony yesterday. The winners from 
Pondhu were Logan, Alfie, George, Amber, Nathan, Jacob and Hannah. 
Congratulations to you all for all your hard work and determination to be 
successful that has resulted in you receiving these awards.  
 

QUESTIONNAIRE 
Thank you to the many people who have already returned the questionnaire. It 
is really valuable to hear your views on what has gone well for your child and 
also any ideas and suggestions for improvements and changes next year. If you 
have not yet completed the questionnaire the deadline is Friday 15th July.  
 

‘HOW COOL IS SCHOOL’ 
This week Pondhu has been the featured school on Radio Cornwall. If you click 
on the link and scroll through to 45 mins you will hear the broadcast every day 
this week. http://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/p03y92gh Well done to the children 

who were interviewed and represented our school so well.  
 

FUNNY HAIR FRIDAY 
School Parliament are organising a Funny Hair Friday on 15th July. The children 
are encouraged to make a donation in exchange for wearing ‘funny hair’. The 
proceeds of the day will be spent by the School Parliament on new play 
equipment for the children to use during breaks. I’m looking forward to seeing 
some creative and exciting hair-dos. 
 

CLUBS NEXT WEEK 
All clubs will be running as usual except Street Dance on Tuesday and no 
Performing Arts. If your child normally attends one of these clubs please ensure 
they are collected at the end of the school day. There will be no after school 
clubs in the final week of term. 
 

SUMMER SCHOOL 
The children currently in Years 2, 3, 4 and 5 will be bringing home a letter about 
Summer School today. This is an excellent and free opportunity for the children 
to get together to enjoy fun and learning during the summer holiday.  
 

NURSERY FEES 
Just a reminder that all Nursery 
fees must be paid by next Friday.  

YEAR 6 PERFORMANCE 
The end of term performance by Year 6 will be Wind in the 
Willows. All parents and carers are welcome to watch. Please 
reserve your tickets at the office. 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Well done to Year 4 River Cober who achieved 98.2% last 
week. 

                               Mrs D Tregellas                                                                                                      

http://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/p03y92gh

